
 Welcome to Bethel! We’re glad you’re here! 
 23rd Sunday after Pentecost · November 8, 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to our online worship gathering. As we gather as the people of God in virtual ways, you are 
invited to use this bulletin as a devotional aid. Continue to check your email, the Bethel website, and 

the Bethel Facebook page for more ways to connect and encourage one another. 
www.bethelroseville.org https://www.facebook.com/BethelRosevilleCA/ 

Thank You to all who have volunteered to help lead worship each week 
 

Today’s Leaders/Readers: Kary Pfennig, Allen Dunn, Jeri Wartena 
 

NEXT Sunday’s readers:  Linda Dunn, Patrick Gale, Alta Winters  

From Pastor Ron: 
I intended to tell the folks on last Sunday during the 
coffee time about a religious publishing house The 
Upper Room which has prayers for the election and the 
healing of divisions.  The link 
is https://www.upperroom.org/resources/loving-well-
though-we-do-not-think-alike 
Some of you may find it helpful in the days ahead. 
 

Don’t forget to continue using the Wellness Wheel that 
was emailed to you last week. This is a great tool for 
helping you focus on total well-being: body, mind, and 
spirit. Just pick a category to start with and label the 
center of the wheel as “zero” and the outside rim as “ten.” 
Mark your present state of wellness in that area with a 
number. Do that for all the categories. Then starting with 
the area with the lowest number, create reasonable, 
measurable goals to help you improve your number – and 
wellness. Choose reasonable goals that you can 
complete in a specific amount of time. Share your goals 
with a trusted friend – for encouragement and eventual 
celebration. Follow your plan until you have completed 
the circle. As you do, you’ll feel good about yourself and 
become more of whom God wants you to be in this 
world. Undoing old habits and creating new ones takes 
time and hard work. Give yourself grace as you move into 
a life of wellness. 
 

 

Adult Forum Topics 
Join Pastor Ron after “coffee hour” for a 

conversation about Transitions. 
Upcoming topics include: 

 
Nov. 8th – Fairy Tales on the Second Half 
of Life, Part 1 
Nov. 15th – Fairy Tales on the Second 
Half of Life, Part 2  

Dr. Alan Chinin collected fairy tales 
of adults and elders from around 
the world and provided 
explanations in a book titled In the 
Ever After. We will discuss several 
of these fairy tales.   
 

Nov. 22nd – Spiritual (Ethical) Wills 
Nov. 29th – Hope in Suffering 
Dec. 6th – Gifts of Growing Older 
Dec. 13th – Caregiving 

 



 

Bethel Fellowship Hangout 

Take a moment out of your week to check-
in with your Bethel friends – join us for 
conversation and laughs each Wednesday 
from 7:00-8:00pm 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88683716700?pwd=RnZm
TDBKbTRRSkN3d3lOU0RiOURsZz09 
 

Meeting ID: 886 8371 6700 
Passcode: 867406 

To meet our 2020 Operating Expenses 
each month, Bethel needs $6986* 

Giving in November 
11/1 = $830.16 
11/8 = $ 
11/15 = $ 
11/22 = $ 
11/29 = $ 

Total for month = $ 
TOTAL for October = $6370.82 

*Keep in mind, this total may be adjusted with the final compensation 
package offered a new pastor 

Thanks for your ongoing support of 
Bethel’s Ministries!  

Online Giving Option 
Sign up for Online Giving at our 

website, bethelroseville.org 
If you prefer to give by traditional check, 

please mail it into the church office at 1050 
Douglas Blvd., Roseville CA 95678 

November 7 – Roger Linn 
November 9 – Loraine Anderson 
November 14 – Ryan Swanson 
November 21 – Hudson McBain 
November 26 – Scott Larson 
November 28 – Allison McBain 
 

Blessings to all of our November Birthdays; please 
let us know if we accidently left you off this list! 

 

Mt. Cross Fall Work Day 
Saturday, November 14 

9:00 am - 4:00 pm 
Mt. Cross is hosting work days this fall for 

volunteers willing to come help create at least 30 
feet of defensible space around all our buildings. 
Participants are asked to bring a water bottle, 
gloves, and any personal protective equipment 
(eye/ear protection) they will want. We also ask that 
everyone wears a face covering in accordance with 
local & state health orders. A boxed lunch will be 
provided. 

To sign up, simply contact Adam Erickson 
with your name, contact information, and how 
many in your group, by the Monday, November 9th. 
You can contact Adam (adam@mtcross.org; 
831.336.5179) with questions – including what tools 
you might need to bring. 
  
 
 
 

Mark Your Calendars! 
 

November 12th 
Call Committee meeting at 5:00pm 

Leadership Team meeting at 6:00pm 
Servant Team meeting at 7:00pm 

 

November 14th  
Congregation Work Party –  

starting at 8:00am 
 

November 15th 
Serve at St. Vincent’s –  

see Scott for details 



 

  Be the Change!  
Faith in Action! 

The Lutheran Office of Public Policy 
invites you to take part in their weekly 
Advocacy in Quarantine meetings. 

Each half-hour call includes an update 
on legislative actions and a quick 

advocacy activity. 
Please join this good work via Zoom 

at 12:00pm every Wednesday: 
https://zoom.us/j/389725625 

 

Next Faithful Move: 
Intercultural Inclusion in 

Congregations 
 

Join Lisa Herlocker for conversations 
diving into the next steps of being a 

welcoming congregation based on her 
recent coursework with Joe Davis & David 
Scherer, Lutheran experts in Intercultural 

Development. 
 

UPDATE 
Due to Lisa’s newly hectic 

schedule and upcoming holidays, 
this group will now start up in 

January. 
 

If you’d like to get a head start on the 
conversation contact Lisa for links to 

reading & listening materials. 

Support Bethel & 
Prepare for the Holidays 

 

The same quality Christmas 
wreaths the youth have sold for 
years are now available directly 

online at GiftItForward.com 
 

Use the coupon code 
BETHELCA002 when you place 
an order and $8 per item will go 
directly to Bethel! It’s easy! Talk 

with Lisa for more details. 

Amazon shoppers: don’t forget to link 
your Amazon account to Bethel 

through the Amazon Smile Program.  
Starting your shopping at Amazon 

Smile is an easy way to donate  
to Bethel. 

If you’re not signed up yet, talk with 
Lisa Herlocker for details. 

 


